
From:
Sent:

Redacted

3/10/2011 2:26:15 PM 

'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' ('rwc@cpuc.ca.gov')
'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' ('jf2@cpuc.ca.gov'); 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' ('jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'); 
'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' ('psb@cpuc.ca.gov'); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' ('pac@cpuc.ca.gov'); 
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Notification of Typo in February 11 Letter and Pressure Event on Line 131

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E Regulatory Relations):

Richard:

This letter is to correct a typographical error in one of the pressure figures in our February 11, 2011 
letter to you and to notify you of a pressure event on Line 131 that occurred on March 3, 2011.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our response.

Brian Cherry

I Redacted
Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry 
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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